
 
December 9th, 2021 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors we wish to advise that it is 
necessary to increase fees for the upcoming year. As a not for profit 
corporation, the Board of Directors makes every effort to ensure that 
increases are no more than necessary to meet the anticipated costs 
while ensuring the continued high quality of care provided at QPCCC. 
 
As of January 1st, 2022, the monthly fees will be adjusted as follows: 
 
Program Current Monthly 

Fee 

“New” 2022 

Monthly Fee 

Infants  $1,813.00 $1,869.41 

Toddlers  $1,508.68 $1,549.69 

Preschool $1,252.91 $1,299.56 

 
Program Current Daily Fee “New” 2022 Daily 

Fee 

Infants  $84.00 85.95 

Toddlers  $69.90 71.25 

Preschool $58.05 59.75 

 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to Marie Thomson Executive Director at: 
info@qpccc.ca or myself at: katie.kilmartin@ontario.ca  
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Katie Kilmartin 
 
Katie Kilmartin 
Chair of the Board, QPCCC 


